From: AMO Communications

Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 3:15 PM

To: Sweet, Doug ·

Subject: AMO Policy Update - 2024 Pre-Budget Submission



## **POLICY UPDATE**

AMO has released its <u>pre-budget submission</u>, calling on the provincial government to sit down with municipalities and work together on a joint review of municipal finance, including a detailed analysis of Ontario's infrastructure investment and service delivery needs.

The full pre-budget submission builds on the ongoing discussions AMO has been leading across the province around the stability and sustainability of municipal finances, including a <u>presentation</u> on the plenary stage at the 2024 ROMA Conference.

We need your help.

Municipal councils are encouraged to support AMO's ongoing advocacy efforts by:

- Highlighting the need for this review when meetings with local MPPs and community members, using key messages included in <u>AMO's pre-budget</u> backgrounder.
- Passing a <u>council resolution</u> at your next meeting, calling on the province to commit
  to this review in its upcoming provincial budget
- Sharing your support with local media channels using <u>our news release template</u> and social media messaging

\*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness of third-party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned.

Association of Municipalities of Ontario

To unsubscribe, pleasel Opt Out

155 University Ave Suite 800 | Toronto, ON M5H 3B7 CA